
Dear Raymond,  
 

You will be aware of the Council’s One Public Transport System for Cornwall Project 
to improve and enhance public transport for users.   As part of the project, we are 

upgrading some bus stops and introducing digital real time passenger information 
(RTPI) screens at stops to provide live travel details to customers.  Attached for 
your information are plans depicting the proposed works in the Saltash area.  In 

summary: 
 

• Plan 012 – Yellowtor Road, Gallacher Way bus stop – installation of a new 
enclosed bus shelter and digital RTPI display 

 

• Plan 013 – Yellowtor Road, Pondfield Road bus stop – installation of a new 
enclosed bus shelter and digital RTPI display  

 
• Plan 014 – Callington Road, Co-Op bus stop – installation of a new digital RTPI 

display in existing bus shelter  

 
• Plan 015 – Callington Road, Frith Road bus stop – upgrade/replace existing 

display with new digital RTPI display in bus shelter  
 

• Plan 016 – Callington Road, Fire Station bus stop - upgrade/replace existing 
display with new digital RTPI display in bus shelter 

 

• Plan 017 – Callington Road, St Anne’s bus stop – installation of new pole 
mounted digital RTPI display next to existing bus shelter  

 
• Plan 018 – Wearde Road bus stop – remove/replace concrete post with new bus 

stop pole for timetable case and flag 

 
• Plan 019 – St Stephens Road bus stop - remove/replace concrete post with new 

bus stop pole for timetable case and flag 
 

• Plan 020 – Fore Street Top bus stops – installation of new pole mounted digital 

RTPI display and repairs to block surfacing  
 

• Plan 021 – Fore Street bus stop - upgrade/replace existing displays with new 
digital RTPI displays in bus shelters and repairs to block surfacing 
 

 
It would be greatly appreciated if you could let me have any comments by Friday 

25th January 2019.   Should you require any further information, or if you would like 
to discuss the plans further, please let me know.   
 

•  


